
 

 

 

Date: 21/08/2019 

NOTICE 

Dear students’ it is a matter of pleasure to inform you that IGNOU is organizing Plantation Drive 

under the theme ''One Student, One Tree" envisaged by Hon'ble Minister of HRD, Government 

of India. 

Therefore, the students at IGNOU SC-07189, Sri Aurobindo College are requested to participate 

in this noble cause on Sunday, 25th August, 2019 at 10:00 am in the college premises. You are 

also requested to bring your sapling for this plantation drive; this event will be followed with a 

thematic lecture session by one eminent personality.  

Thus, looking forward to you all. 

 

Dr. Aprajita Chauhan                                                 
Coordinator, IGNOU SC-07189, 
SAC, New Delhi 
  



 


